From: Anna Hopkins

Sent: Monday, October 24, 2011 09:17 AM
To: Saunders, Cathy
Cc: Baechler, Joni

Subject: Fw: Site Plan approval on Reservoir Hill

Cathy:

I am one of the neighbours that has been involved with Ayerswood Development's site plan on Reservoir Hill and I understand that there will be a status report coming back to BNEC on Oct.31st and then going back to BNEC on Dec. 12th. We have asked that a public delegation be allowed on the 31st and Dec.12th. I would like to know if this application then goes back to Council for a final vote? Thanking you, Anna Hopkins